
 
 

The Office of Alabama Attorney General Steve Marshall, and the Alabama Law Enforcement 

Summit Fund, an Alabama nonprofit corporation, announce the 21st Annual Law Enforcement 

Summit to be held virtually from Montgomery, Alabama on Thursday, October 15, 2020.  

Please note: This will replace the Summit that was previously planned at Church of the 

Highlands in Montgomery on September 17, 2020.   

 

Over 850 law enforcement officials from across the State attended the Summit last year. The 

Summit provides a venue for law enforcement officials to receive executive level training credit 

from the Alabama Peace Officer Standards & Training Commission. 
 

Registration is now live:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/law-enforcement-summit-registration-

116140969767 
 

We will have a custom social app for which to participate in the virtual event and I will 

send it out to you once available to download. 

 

For additional information, contact Chief Tommie J. Reese, Sr., at 

tommie.reese@alabamaag.gov or 334-353-1082. 
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